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Eneabba Mine Site Project Update  

Iluka Resources would like to thank members of the Eneabba community and all our stakeholders who 
recently joined us in discussions and participated in interviews about the progress and development of the 
Eneabba mine site. 
 
Our project team met with a range of stakeholders from across the region, providing an update on the 
Eneabba Phase 2 project and presenting Iluka’s plans for a proposed rare earths refinery at Eneabba. For 
members of the local community, a Community Forum was held on Friday 13 August 2021 at the Eneabba 
Recreation Club. We would like to extend a sincere thanks to the Eneabba Primary School’s P&C 
Association for contributing to the success of the Forum, providing catering and co-ordinating kids activities 
across the evening. 
 
Our discussions provided the project team with the opportunity to listen to feedback and better 
understand stakeholder and community concerns about the proposed rare earths refinery, as well as the 
community’s aspirations for Eneabba and the region.  
 
Iluka is still in the early project planning phase and we require a series of government approvals to progress 
the project to the next stage. However, we value genuine feedback from all of our stakeholders and the 
community and will continue to provide opportunities for input so that project planning and decision 
making is well informed.  
 
Importantly through our consultation, stakeholders also told us how they would like to be kept engaged in 
the project and we are exploring the range of communication options discussed.   
 
We also welcome your input into Iluka’s Mid-West Regional Social Impact Assessment (SIA). This is 
currently being undertaken by Umwelt Ltd and seeks to inform Iluka’s preparation of a broader social 
strategy for the region, with the intent to identify: 
 

• impacts and opportunities associated with Iluka’s operations in the Mid-West;  

• how these can be managed and enhanced; and 

• community needs and values and options for social investment that recognises community needs 
and aspirations and potential partners/collaborators. 

 
If you haven’t already, please take the time to visit the survey at the following link and have your input into 
this process. https://ilukasia.questionpro.com/ 
 
If you have any questions on the SIA or the above survey at all, please contact Karen Lamb on 0417 454 727 
or klamb@umwelt.com.au. 
 
Keep informed 
For more information , if you have any further questions, or if you would like to register for project 
updates, we encourage you to visit www.iluka.com/engage/eneabba  
 
You can also reach us at: 
Email: communities.support@iluka.com   
Online: www.iluka.com/contact-us 
Calling our 24-hour community line on 1800 305 99 
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Your sincerely, 
 

 
 
Wicky Moffat 
Project Manager – Eneabba Phase  
 
 


